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We hope this find you well. 

Please be aware that the week that we return after half term is the week of Purim and we have some slight alterations to those days. 

Thursday 25th February, The Fast of Esther - we will be operating a Friday timetable and will close at 13.15.

Friday 26th February, Purim - the onsite hub will be closed. 

Whilst writing I wanted to extend my gratitude for all the support with behaviour, uniform and helping to support our expectations with your children.  This has really enabled us to ensure the smooth running of the onsite hub.

Kind regards
 
Rabbi H Cohen
Deputy Headteacher

